
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Winter Snow Storm Watch has been issued for the Chicago Metro 

Region during the course of the day on Tuesday, February 26, 2013. 

Due to this event, you may encounter longer than usual telephone hold 

times; this may include our 24 Hour Roadside Service program. 

 

Please accept in advance our apologies for any inconvenience and we 

greatly appreciate your patience and your continued business. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


